
 

Key Stage 1: Seaside Day 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Monday 18th July, Key Stage 1 will be having a ‘Seaside Day’ as part of our ‘Beside the 
Seaside’ topic. On this day, children are invited to wear a T-shirt and shorts.  
 
We have been learning about Victorian seaside holidays in History and finding out about the 
types of activities Victorians took part in at the seaside. The aim of the day is to allow the children 
to experience what it would have been like to visit the seaside in the past. In the morning, children 
will make different seaside souvenirs. In the afternoon, the school hall will be set up with stalls on 
‘The Lawnside Academy Pier’. The children will take their tickets to board ‘the Lawnside seaside 
train’ and arrive to take turns at becoming stall holders and customers. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Key Stage 1 Team 
 

 


